
From: Bockisch, Bernie
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Zane Kurtz
Subject: Report of Release Elk Wallow 11 #8
Date: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 9:47:47 AM
Attachments: Elk Wallow 11 #8 C-141.initial.signed.pdf

Mike,
 
On behalf of EOG Resources, we are reporting a small release that occurred at the Elk Wallow 11 #8.
 The initial C-141 is attached.
 
The release occurred from a broken motor valve on the separator. Some of the spray from the
 release went into the adjacent pasture. Following the discovery of the release, a vacuum truck was
 dispatched to the site to assist with the removal of recoverable fluids. Approximately 25 bbls of
 produced water was released and approximately 15 bbls were recovered.
 
A Conestoga Rovers and Associates field technician will be on site this week to collect initial soil
 samples at the site. We are currently anticipating having a field crew in the field to excavate
 impacted soil next week. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Bernie
 
Bernard Bockisch, PMP
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
6121 Indian School Rd NE Ste. 200
Albuquerque, NM, USA  87110 
Office: (505) 884-0672 
Mobile: (505) 280-0572
Fax: (505) 884-4932
Email: bbockisch@craworld.com
www.CRAworld.com 
 
_____________________________________________
CRA and GHD have merged! To learn more, visit www.CRAworld.com/ghd
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